Re: [gbird] Manuscript

Subject: Re: [gbird] Manuscript

From: "Eisemann, John D - APHIS" <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>

Date: 7/11/2017 10:41 AM

To: Edy MacDonald <emacdonald@doc.govt.nz>, "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>, Karl
Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>

| wouldn’t consider this a ‘little project’! This is a high bar target which will be monumental when you achieve it.

John D. Eisemann

Manager, Technology Transfer Program
USDA APHIS Wildlife Services

National Wildlife Research Center
4101 Laporte Avenue

Fort Collins, CO 80521

T: 970-266-6158

C: 970-672-6207

Fax: 970-266-6156

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Edy MacDonald
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 6:02 PM

To: Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>; gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: Re: [gbird] Manuscript

Looks great Karl!

Our little NZ project made it into Science this week, with an emphasis on the social science aspect!
http://www.sciencemag.org/news/2017/07/new-zealand-aims-eradicate-invasive-predators-winning-public-support-

may-be-big

Hope all is well.

-Edy

Edy MacDonald, PhD

Manager, Social Science

Planning and Support, Science and Policy
Department of Conservation - Te Papa Atawhai

National Office | Conservation House 18-32 Manners Street | Wellington 6011
027 201 3487 | VPN 8357

From: ghird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Karl Campbell
Sent: Monday, 10 July 2017 1:08 p.m.

To: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Cc: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Subject: [gbird] Manuscript
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Re: [gbird] Manuscript

Dear GBIRd’ers,

Manuscript for Dundee Island Invasives conference attached. It is an overview of the program as things currently
stand, and should be useful for potential funders and others.

For those that aren’t already included (steering committee and 2 other co-authors) and would like to be co-authors,
please reply directly to me (a YES if you'd like to be included) an I'd be happy to add your name.

Cheers,
Karl

Karl Campbell

Island Conservation

+593 984-660-893 (EC mobile)
+1 831-419-8660 (US mobile)
karl.campbell (skype)

Linkedln | Facebook | Twitter | Flickr | Blog

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information thatis confidential or
subjectto legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified thatanyuse,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you received this
email in error, please notifyus immediately and erase all copies of the message and
attachments. We apologise for the inconvenience. Thank you.

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information
it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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